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Construction Begins on Vehicle Maintenance Facility 

 
 
Kansas City, Missouri. - This week, the KC Streetcar Constructors (KCSC) started 
construction on the Singleton Vehicle Maintenance Facility (VMF). 
 
The VMF, named after architect and long-time transit advocate E. Crichton ” Kite” 
Singleton, will be a two-story, full-service station for repairing, servicing and maintaining 
the streetcars for the KC Downtown Streetcar line. Located at 3rd Street and Holmes, this 
site is unique as it will allow ground access to both the upper and lower levels because of 
the slope of the terrain. 
 
The VMF is a total of 24,982 square feet and includes 10,966 square feet of work area, 
7,635 square feet of equipment and storage area, and 6,381 square feet of office 
area.  Construction is scheduled for completion in summer 2015.  
 
This is an active construction site and only authorized personnel are allowed on site.   
 
Media personnel wanting access to the site should contact Meghan Jansen, Public 
Involvement Manager, at 816-214-0283.  
  


